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 Dear Parent/Guardian  

Key Stage 3 Design & Technology  

During the coming year your son or daughter will be studying Design and Technology as part of 
the Key Stage 3 School Curriculum. Student experience within Design and Technology is 
designed to be broad and our curriculum extends the opportunity to design and make products 
in a wide range of materials, including wood, plastics, metals, textiles, electronics and food.  

The programme of study offers diverse and exciting opportunities for your child, however the 
resource implications for the school are considerable. We would therefore ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £7.50 to support, maintain and develop the range of materials and resources 
available to students and additionally enable students to take their completed design and 
practical work home.  

We will ensure payment can be made online through your child’s iPay account and would like to 
thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr J Gamble  
Leader of Design and Technology 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


